
PROJECT UPDATE: Edwards Interchange
For the Week of December 12, 2010

We’re excited to report that all four roundabouts will be open to traffic, and the traffic signals 

removed, within the next few working days.

able to appreciate the improved traffic flow.

manned traffic control during non

paving, curb and gutter.   

ACC won’t be completely done with the project until late spring 201

the traffic area by December 17 with crews off

items) that aren’t complete at that time ACC will return in January to complete

Crews will then return in the spring to complete the work within the Northstar Business Center 

and complete the aesthetic work. 

 

ACC will alert you to any significant traffic delays but also encourage you to check our hotline at 

970-949-1102 or the CDOT website for more information

http://www.coloradodot.info/projects/i70edwardsinterchange

our public information office at 970

EdwardsInterchange@accbuilt.com

  

American Civil Constructors, Inc.

Public Information Manager: Jody Randall 720

 

 

 

 

   
 

 

 

  

     

PROJECT UPDATE: Edwards Interchange 
the Week of December 12, 2010 

Happy Holidays! 
 

 

We’re excited to report that all four roundabouts will be open to traffic, and the traffic signals 

removed, within the next few working days.  While the work will not be complete, you will be 

able to appreciate the improved traffic flow.  As work continues, there will still be flagger 

manned traffic control during non-peak hours (9 a.m. – 4 p.m.) as crews continue to complete 

 

completely done with the project until late spring 2011.   We intend to be out of 

the traffic area by December 17 with crews off-site by December 23.  If there are key (safety 

items) that aren’t complete at that time ACC will return in January to complete those items.

Crews will then return in the spring to complete the work within the Northstar Business Center 

and complete the aesthetic work.  

ACC will alert you to any significant traffic delays but also encourage you to check our hotline at 

102 or the CDOT website for more information   

http://www.coloradodot.info/projects/i70edwardsinterchange. Alternatively, you may contact 

t 970-566-6912 or via email at 

EdwardsInterchange@accbuilt.com. 

American Civil Constructors, Inc. 

Public Information Manager: Jody Randall 720-244-7312 
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